On Thu, Feb 22, 2018 at 7:22 PM, Chris Burger < Notification@leagueathletics.com > wrote:

All,

- 1) Thank you for your patience on the schedules, I have brought them all into a single sheet and matching things up now. I expect to have a draft for review by Tuesday with hopes to get them review by you and ok and loading into the system no later than May 2nd. I will say thank you to those who followed the format specifically as directed. They went in quickly. I had numerous that needed to be manually manipulated that's whats caused some delay.
- 2) We will be having our annual rules interpretation meeting will be held in Minisink on March 7th at 7PM. Please be sure to attend, both boys and girls interpreters will be there.
- 3) Reminder there's the Level 1 coaches clinic with space still available for this Saturday in Cornwall.

Thanks,

Chris Burger